
5/13/2020 

BAC Board Meeting Minutes 
In Attendance: Melaney, Mike Erwin, Zach, David, Mike O’Connor, Marie, Josh, Joanna, Cheryl, Stuart, 

David, Don 

Meeting Minutes Approval 
Josh moves to accept the minutes. Mike O’Connor seconds. Motion carries 

Zach About Hawthorne Repaving 
Zach is advocating protected bike lanes when Hawthorne gets repaved.  He shared renderings of the 

vision he has for making a stretch of Hawthorne more pedestrian and bike friendly.  Board members 

shared thoughts and relevant experiences. 

PBOT Safe Streets Initiative 
Board members shared experiences with the Safe Streets initiative.  

May General Meeting and Board Elections 
We will do Zoom for the may general meeting.  Melaney will set up the Zoom meeting. 

Newsletter 
Marie is looking for content for the next newsletter.  Gardening during the pandemic was one popular 

suggestion.   

Website Updates 
Changes to the BAC website were discussed. 

Committee Updates 
Garden The last plot was filled.  Barbara has money to give to Don.  There is much dirt removed 

from plots that needs to be disposed of. 

Liaison Updates 
FOBP The park program is not expected to happen this year.  Funds will hold over till next year.  

Ideas for solo activities to engage the program kids were discussed.  It was also discussed the Craig may 

want to transition out of his role in the years to come and would need to begin transitioning his role to 

an apprentice. 

GBBA Many of the businesses in the association are struggling with the pandemic. 

Officer Updates 
Treasurers Report Don ran through the latest transactions and balances. 


